Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Elective Home Education - Outsourcing
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the following information.
You asked:
Has the local authority outsourced all or any part of its duties and responsibilities in relation to Elective Home Education to third party organisations in the years (from 1st January to 31st December) 2016, 2017 and to the date of this FOI? Please specify in which years EHE services have been/are outsourced.

If yes, please answer the following:
Which roles and responsibilities were or are currently outsourced?
Which third party organisation/s held or currently hold contracts with the local authority?
When do the existing contract/s expire?
How much has the local authority paid for these services for each year specified?

Answer: 
We have not outsourced any duties and responsibilities in relation to Elective Home Education to third party organisations in 2016, 2017 and to date.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

